
FC Cincinnati Diocese of Covington Youth Night 
 

The Diocesan Youth Advisory Board is sponsoring a Youth Night at the FC Cincinnati 

soccer game on Saturday, June 30, 2018 at 7:30pm.  This event is open to all current 

8th grade and high school students and chaperones.  Tickets are being sold at a 

discounted price of $12.00 each until May 22.  After May 22, the ticket price 

increases to the normal price of $15.00 and will be on a first come, first serve 

basis until all tickets are gone.  Ticket orders must be paid when ordering.  If you 

have any questions, contact Gavin Bonar at gbonar@stpaulnky.org or 859-371-8051 

ext. 228. 

 

Please note the following: 

 

● All participants must provide their own transportation to and from the event. 

● Students not accompanied by a parent must have an appointed Virtus compliant 

chaperone. 

● Chaperones/Parents are responsible for filling out and turning in Permission 

Form C to Gavin Bonar with payment. 

● Payment will be accepted by check only.  Please make check payable to 

“Diocese of Covington”. 

 

Return this form, permission form C and the check by May 22 via mail or you may 

bring it to the school office or rectory in a marked envelope “FC Cincinnati 

Attention Gavin Bonar.”  

 

ATTN to St. Paul Parish Gavin Bonar 

7301 Dixie Highway 

Florence, Ky. 41042 

 

Name: ________________________________________ 

 

E-mail Address and Phone Number: ________________________________________ 

 

Before May 22: 

Number of Tickets: _________  x 12.00 = Total Cost ______________ 

(Make check payable to “Diocese of Covington”)  

mailto:gbonar@stpaulnky.org

